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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  March 14, 2022 
 

Subject: EOL Notification of Select 35 Series and 96 Series Switches 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is obsoleting Select 35 and 96 Series Switches 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 

Description of Change 

 
Due to decreasing Sales and increased minimum order quantities from raw material suppliers. Grayhill will 
be obsoleting the 35 Series and the shielded 96 Series variant part numbers below. 

 

Effective Date 
 
March 31, 2022 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 

The Grayhill PNs below are affected by this PAN: 
 

35-1 96AB2-152-RS 96BB2-056-RS 

35-1-E 96AB2-152-RS-EL 96BB2-056-RS-EL 

35-3 96BB2-006-FS 96YY3616-55 

35-3-E 96BB2-006-FS 96YY3616-55 

35YY2023 96BB2-006-FS-EL 96YY3636-20 

35YY2024 96BB2-006-FS-EL 96YY3636-20 

96AB2-102-FS 96BB2-006-RS 96YY3646-20 

96AB2-102-FS-EL 96BB2-006-RS-EL 96YY3646-22 

96AB2-102-RS 96BB2-056-FS 96YY3676-21 

96AB2-102-RS-EL 96BB2-056-FS 96YY3676-21 

96AB2-152-FS 96BB2-056-FS-EL 96YY3686-21 

96AB2-152-FS-EL 96BB2-056-FS-EL 

 

Actions Required 
 
There is no alternate Grayhill Part Number suggested for the EOL 35 Series PNs. For the EOL 96 series 
Part Numbers, the non-shielded variants (remove “S” from Part Number) are still available to purchase.  


